
 

提提您：澳大呼籲同學留澳度歲 

 

同學們，您好： 

  由於目前疫情發展比較反覆，校方應特區政府的呼籲，建議師生儘量留澳度歲。

現希望全體同學合作，繼續配合特區政府的防疫措施，為穩定疫情出一分力。 

  如同學於農曆新年假期期間離澳，後因入境政策或其他原因而未能回校上課，

本校將不會安排網上授課。 

  同學必須注重自己和他人的身心健康、戴口罩、勤洗手、保持距離勿聚集。大

學會密切留意疫情發展，請同學適時留意大學資訊。 

  祝新年快樂及身體健康！ 

註冊處謹啟 

2021 年 1 月 29 日 

 

Reminder: UM urges students to stay in Macao for Chinese New Year 

 

Dear Students, 

 

In view of the situation of pandemic keeps changing every day and in response to the 

advice from the Macao SAR government, the University advises all staff and students to 

continue cooperating with the SAR government’s preventive measures and stay in Macao 

during Chinese New Year Recess. 

 

We would like to remind you again that online classes will NOT be arranged for the 

students who fail to return to the campus for classes due to immigration policy or any 

other reasons resulted from traveling.  

 

Students must pay attention to the physical and mental health of yourselves and others. 

Please be reminded to wear a mask, wash hands frequently, keep a distance and avoid 

crowd gathering. The University is closely monitoring the situation of the pandemic and 

will make necessary adjustments in accordance with the announcements and prevention 

guidelines of the Macao SAR government. Please pay close attention to the University 

notice and emails about any updates. 

 

We wish you a Happy Chinese New Year! Stay safe and stay healthy! 

 

Registry 

29 January 2021 


